
We wish you all a healthy, peaceful and happy 2025!
 

Hopefully it has started as positively for you as it has for us at the House of One
Foundation. Thanks to the support of so many of you, our fundraising campaign is
already a great success. After just one and a half months, we have already received

over 70,000 Euro in donations and are very close to our 100,000 Euro target.
 

As part of the current doubling campaign, this means that 140,000 Euro will flow into
our interfaith peace work so far.

 
This is possible thanks to the Bethe Foundation and the HeLe Avus Foundation, which

are adding to every euro donated one more - up to a total of 100,000 Euro. This
campaign still runs until February 25. Donate here...

 
Please, help us and strengthen our work so that with your support and our work we
can bring again many people of different religions together in 2025. You are also

welcome to tell your friends about the fundraising campaign.
Thank you for being with us in 2024 and beyond!

May peace be with you!

Your House of One Team
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